
  

     
  

                  Friday 10th December 2021 

  

 

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,  
 

This week it was lovely to invite parents in to school to watch our EYFS/KS1 Nativity. 

The children were absolutely wonderful and put on a really lovely performances 

showcasing their many talents. We were so proud of each and every one of them. 

Huge thank you to all the staff who worked so hard to prepare the children so well. 

Thank you parents for coming and supporting our show it was really special to have 

a live audience again.  

 

We are now looking forward to Thursday evening where KS2 will perform their Carol 

Concert in Princethorpe Chapel at 6pm. Just a reminder to the parents of children in 

years 3-6 we will be practising at Princethorpe all day so children will need to bring 

a packed lunch with them. Family tickets are available to buy on Parent Pay.  

 

Allsorts Magazine 

Here is the link to the Nov/Jan digital version of Allsorts magazine https://bit.ly/3qM5iU2_ALLSORTS_XMAS21  

– you can tap straight to advertisers’ websites when viewing the mag on your phone (please mention allsorts). There is 

a competition to win a family ticket to the theatre, lots of activities to keep you busy this Christmas, and services to 

help your family. You can view this issue at www.allsortsmag.com too or on the allsorts Facebook page. Stay safe, take 

care & happy Christmas - Michelle Love (Editor). 
 
Applications open for Reception School Places 

Children born between 1 September 2017 and 31 August 2018 

Please note that the deadline for applying for Reception school places comes 

round very soon after Christmas (15 January 2022). Please follow the link 

below to apply for your Reception place in school. If you would like to apply 

for a Nursery place please get a  

pack from Mrs Palmer in the office and return it straight to school.  

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/applying-school-place-reception 

 

CHRISTMAS SCHOOL DINNER MENU £2.30 – 15th DECEMBER  

Please see the menu – which will be the school dinner option on 15th 

December at a cost of £2.30. If your child is not eligible for universal/free 

school meals, payments can be made online via Parent Pay. 

 

Christmas Jumpers 

For the last week of term children are welcome to wear their Christmas 

Jumpers on Wednesday when they have their Christmas dinner and then again on Friday for the last day.  

 

School Lottery 
Congratulations to Mrs G, last week’s winner!  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe  
 

 

Workers of the Week 

 
 

           

 

 

 

Workers of the Week   

 

Year N & R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

 

Whole Class 

 

Edie 

 

William Ba 

 

Finley 

 

Joshua 

 

Cohen 

 

Jacob 

https://bit.ly/3qM5iU2_ALLSORTS_XMAS21
http://www.allsortsmag.com/
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/applying-school-place-reception
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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Attendance and Punctuality  

Whole school: 95.6% 

Saint Joseph 

N/R 

Y1/2 Y3/4 Y5/6 

99% 99% 98.% 97% 

 

 

 

 

Next Week at a Glance:        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to – keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page – Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe 

 

    
                     

Date 

 

Time Activity 

Mon 13th December 

 

3.15 – 4.30pm 

 
Football  

Tues 14th December 

 

3.15pm- 4.15pm Art Club  

Wed 15th December 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

3.15 – 4.15pm 

 
Dodgeball KS2  

 
Thurs 16thd December 

 

3.15 – 4.15pm 

6pm – 7pm 
Years 1&2 Ninja Warrior Club 

KS2 Carol Concert  

 
Fri 17th December 

 

 Break up for Christmas 

I hope that you all 
have a lovely 

weekend. 
 

 
 

Mrs R Batson 
Headteacher 

 
 


